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Kansas Historical Society MARK PARKINSON, GOVERNOR
Jennie Chinn, Executive Director

September 22, 2010

Matt Rowland, Director

Building, Planning & Code Enforcement
City of Arkansas City

118 W Central Avenue

Arkansas City KS 67005

RE: Relocate Sign to 100 S. Summit, Arkansas City
Cowley County

Dear Mr. Rowland:

We have reviewed the materials received September 17, 2010, regarding the above-referenced project in
accordance with the state preservation statute K.S.A. 75-2724. The law requires the State Historic
Preservation Officer (SHPO) be given the opportunity to comment on proposed projects affecting historic
properties or districts. The SHPO has determined the proposed project will not encroach upon, damage, or
destroy any listed historic property or its environs. As far as this office is concerned, the project may proceed.

Please refer to the Kansas State Review & Compliance number (KSR&C#) listed above on any future
correspondence. If you have any questions concerning this review, please contact Kim Norton Gant at 785-
272-8681, ext 225.

Sincerely,
Jennie Chinn
State-Historic Preservation Officer

Patrick Zollnet
Director, Cultural Resources Division
Deputy State Historic Preservation Officer
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